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Date: 15 February 2020
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Dear Resident,

Proposed Parking Controls Surrounding St Johns C of E Primary School, Lacey Green
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have been working with your county councillor, parish councillors and the school to help draw up draft proposals for double yellow lines in Kiln Lane, Church Lane, Slad Lane and along the length of Main Road. The proposals also include a bus stop clearway (yellow box) near to the school to allow the buses sufficient space to pick up and drop off residents and children safely. 
We would like to hear your views as the proposals are located close to your property. The parking controls have been developed in an attempt to meet safety concerns that emergency and service vehicles currently cannot easily access all areas of the village and that residents are not able to park in or near their properties. 
What can you do?
Plans of the proposals can be viewed online at www.buckscc.gov.uk/services/council-and-democracy/have-your-say/, please click on ‘View all opportunities open for comment’ and look for ‘Lacey Green Parking Informal Consultation’, to have your say. A link to an online survey can be found here, please complete it by the 14 March 2020. Alternatively, you can email or write to us at the address at the top of this letter with your comments.
If you do not have access to the internet, you can visit County Hall, Walton Street, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1UA between Monday and Thursday 8.30am-5.30pm and Friday 8.30am-5pm, where you will find a copy of this letter along with the proposals, or you can contact your local Parish Councillor Cathryn Davies via email at cathryn@widmer.co.uk or your local County Councillor Carl Etholen on 01494 564771.
What happens next?
The final proposals that result from these wider public views will then need to go through a statutory legal consultation period before any work can be implemented. Assuming all goes to plan, and there is the necessary support from residents, the road line work should be carried out by Autumn 2020. The Parish Council will keep you updated about the outcome of the informal consultation via the webpage www.laceygreen-pc.org.uk.
Yours sincerely,

Tara Rutland 
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